
The Peebles FFA Chapter 

has been working all sum-

mer on the school garden. 

We hope this will add a 

healthy alternative and 

promote students to 

choose fresh produce, as 

opposed to canned. Stu-

dents have enjoyed working in 

the garden and eating the vegeta-

bles. We take pleasure in being 

able to give products from our 

garden to the Peebles community 

members. We have planted many 

varieties and types of vegetables 

in our garden this year and 

will hopefully be able to 

provide more to the com-

munity and to our school. 

This year the members of 

the Peebles FFA chapter 

spent many hours of hard 

work and dedication on 

the upkeep of the garden.   
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The new 2017 - 2018 Peebles FFA Officers have been diligently preparing for the 

next years activities. Each officer has responsibilities throughout the year to ensure 

that our chapter activities go off without a hitch. President Jessica Newkirk and Vice 

Presidents Jerilyn Garrett & Owen Behr are working to update this years National 

Chapter. Secretaries Carlie Cluxton & Lexington Shiveley, and Sentinel Baylie 

Clough are working on  the secretaries book, keeping accurate records of meet-

ing’s and correspondence throughout the year.  Treasurers Blake Smalley & Victoria 

Arnold, and Sentinel Kalub Smith are working on the treasurers book, keeping a re-

cord of receipts and disbursements of our account, to be able to help plan and 

budget our funds for this year. Reporters  Whitney Bauman & Logan Evans, and Stu-

dent Advisors Alyssa Young & Sarah Laxton are working on preparing news articles, 

news letters and keeping members and parents informed on upcoming events and 

activities.  
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NAME: Mrs. Minton 

YEARS AS ADVISOR: 13 

FAVORITE FFA ACTIVITY: State and National FFA Convention 

FAVORITE CDE: Livestock Evaluation 

FAVORITE THING ABOUT FFA: The students  

PLACE YOU’D LOVE TO VISIT:  Australia 

FAVORITE SINGER: Me 

YOUR FAVORITE MOVIE: Pitch Perfect 

YOUR FAVORITE TV SHOWS: Grey’s Anatomy 

FAVORITE HIGH SCHOOL CLASS: Ag 

FAVORITE ‘SPARE TIME’ ACTIVITY: Spending time with my husband, two 

boys and new baby girl. 

WOULD LOVE TO TRADE PLACES FOR A DAY WITH: Nobody 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

Question: At school I don't 

have any friends at all. And 

every body makes  fun of me, 

how to I make friends? 

-Loner 

Monica’s Answer: Try to be 

nice to everybody, and talk to 

all people. If you’re nice and 

friendly  to people they will 

eventually be your friends. 

-Monica 

Adams County Fair 



NAME:  Baylie Clough 

PARENTS: Mindy and Alan Clough 

YEAR IN FFA:  2nd 

ACTIVITIES TAKEN PART IN:  Mum sale, fruit sales, fruit delivery, greenhand quiz, 

livestock mover at state contest 

FAVORITE FFA ACTIVITY: National Convention 

FAVORITE THING ABOUT FFA: Meeting new people 

FAVORITE THING ABOUT MRS. MINTON: She says what’s on her mind 

MOST MEMORABLE FFA MOMENT:  The Buckeye Bash at National Convention 

WHAT IS ON YOUR IPOD NOW?  Country 

PLACE YOU’D LOVE TO VISIT: Bora Bora 

YOUR FAVORITE MOVIE:  The Longest Ride 

YOUR FAVORITE TV SHOWS: The Vampire Diaries 

FAVORITE HIGH SCHOOL CLASS:  FFA 

FAVORITE ‘SPARE TIME’ ACTIVITY:  Softball 

WOULD LOVE TO TRADE PLACES FOR A DAY WITH:  No one 

FUTURE PLANS:  Become an ultrasound technician  


